
Dear Sirs 

 

On behalf of the Belfast Civic Trust we would endorse the comments of the NI Environment 

on this Proposal. We also support the comments of Dr Geraint Ellis of Queens University. 

The planning bill is particularly ill thought out re the emphasis on economic in planning 

decisions. These provisions will not work. 

 

David Flinn 

 

 (Chairman Belfast Civic Trust ) (Solicitor specialising in Environment , Commercial and 

Energy law) 

 


